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Comments: Thank you for your consideration of some of my concerns and dor yo;ur care of our forests. 1. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you for considering some of my concerns, and for caring for our forest.  I hope you will hear different ideas

from knowledgable people and have genuine discussions. 2.NEPA has been helpful.  Disclose necessary

information before decisions are made in the future.  3. Prescribed fire should not be a one-size-fits-all approach.

Different habitats and species require different fire regimes and fire intervals.  4. Herbicide spraying may be

necessary for special purposes [i.e. invasive species] but large amounts could have unintended effects.  5.

Protect and value the Georgia Mountain Treasures

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


